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Hemlock Street Upgrade | February 2025

Dear Neighbor,

We are reaching out to update you regarding construction activities on Hemlock Street, Crescent Street
and Fulton Street in Brooklyn NY.

In late February, crews will begin conducting test hole activities. The purpose of this work is to locate
underground utilities as well as any other subsurface structures or anomalies.

During the test hole phase, you can expect additional traffic and parking impacts. Traffic will have access
to Hemlock Street, Crescent Street as well as Fulton Street and flaggers will be present to assist drivers and
pedestrians. Once the workday is complete, all test holes will be plated or temporarily restored. Our project
team will then take the findings from the test hole phase and begin the design phase of the project.

Please see our permitted work hours below:

¢ Monday - Friday, 9AM to 4PM* (On Fulton Street between NYCTA Subway & Crescent Street)
Monday - Friday, 9AM to 3PM* (On Fulton Street between Crescent Street & Autumn Avenue)
Saturday, 8AM to 4PM* (On Fulton Street between Crescent Street & Autumn Avenue)
Monday - Friday, 9AM to 4PM* (Intersection of Fulton Street & Crescent Street)
Monday - Friday, 9AM to 4PM* (Intersection of Fulton Street & Hemlock Street)
Monday - Friday, 7AM to 6PM* (On Hemlock Street between Campus Place & Atlantic Avenue)
Saturday, 8AM to 4PM* (On Hemlock Street between Fulton Street & Atlantic Avenue)
Monday - Friday, 9AM to 4PM* (On Crescent Street between Fulton Street & Atlantic Avenue)
Saturday, 8AM to 4PM* (On Crescent Street between Fulton Street & Atlantic Avenue)

Please do not hesitate to reach out Project Engagement team at the number or email below with questions.
For your safety, please do not enter work zones and be mindful of work zones during and after construction
hours. We appreciate your patience as we work to complete this important project.

Thank you, o _ _ _
This is an important notice. Please have it translated.

Este es un aviso importante. Por favor, hagalo traducir.

Project Engagement Este é um aviso importante. Quiera manda-lo traduzir.

National Grid Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement.
516-854-5355 Questa & un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla.
Email: Box.Brooklyn@nationalgrid.com 370 o4eHb BaxHoe cooblueHue. Moxanyncrta, nonpocuTe 4To6
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Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es Ubersetzen.
AuUTA gival Yia gnPavTik €1I80TT0INCN. Z€ TTAPAKOAW, UETEPPATE
*Due to the complexities of outdoor construction, schedule subject to change. TO.

Please reach out to our project team for more information. Pay la mét théng béo quan trong. Xin hay dich no.
ER—EEZEREM. FEF—T.
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https://www.ngrid.com/hemlockst

Smell Gas. Act Fast. . . N .
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We respond to gas emergencies 24 hours NT NN DAONN AW, NAIYN AYTINIT
aday. If you smell gas, act fast and call 911 1T [ Agdl 31cH 1 faaur F3a EHeT wEere a9e7 |
or our gas emergency line at 1-800-490-0045. Das ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie ihn tibersetzen.
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